If you object to the massive over-development of Catherine |
Now - 100 cottages. Proposed - 1000 cottages
Send a copy of the letter below by the 12th October to:

| Director, Strategic Assessmenis
| Department of Planning
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

RE: Redevelopment of Catherine Hill Bay, Mconee and Gwandalan Draft SEPP,
State Significant Site and Applications MP06 0330, MP 07 0107, MP 07 0108,
MP 07 0109 and MP 07 0110.

. Catho is a unique 3@3.&@@ Vi :m@m on the mmm.w oomm.w ,ijw_m is
nothing else like it.

2. Building on coastal _u.rmma_m;nmm is bad U_mss_:@...

3. Catho is a loved destination for surfers, divers, %_m:mwgms and
tourists. They go %mw.m .qow érmﬁ Om@_o doesn’t have - not what it
Qommjm<m S

. Why destroy such a beautiful place? We should be redeveloping
the developed areas, not destroying a unigue coastal village.

. Everywhere else has been spoiit, leave this alone.
. Any new development should be less than 300 houses that can’t
be seen from the villages or the sea. (600 of the proposed new

houses are overlooking Moonee Beach, where there are currently
no houses).

Signature
Address

Authorised by the Friends of Catherine Hill Bay.
Sue Whyte, Clarke Street, Catherine Hill Bay.
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